

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

23rd February 2022

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March

Dear Parent / Carer

We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 3rd March. The day will be full of fun activities for the children to take part in and this year we have decided to give the children the choice of dressing up as any book character. We look forward to seeing what fantastic creations the children come up with and will spend time during the day sharing our favourite book characters and the reasons behind our costume choices.

As a part of our celebrations you will also have the chance to visit our Book Fair, which will be running in the hall after school until 4pm from Thursday 17th March to Tuesday 22nd March. We will have a range of books on offer and the more we sell the more commission we earn to spend on books for school, so please come and visit us throughout the week.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Belle

English Lead, Senior Leader

